
Town of Richmond - Parking Advisory Committee Meeting Monday, May 23, 

2022, 6:00 PM  

Virtual or by Phone - (No in-person unless requested)  

Members: Lou Borie, John Rankin, John Cohn & Diane Mariano 

Welcome & Public Comment  

Dugway Road  

• Comments on Dugway Road  

• Added an addendum to last meeting minutes capturing the comment 

that the Huntington end of Dugway Road was okay for parking. 

• Survey Results  

• Summary – Folks wanted better identification of parking spots and 

more enforcement. 

• Next steps:  

• Enforcement – John Cohn with talk with Chief Kyle about enforcement 

ideas. 

• Create a figure showing existing parking locations  

• Diane & John R will get with Pete about methodology to do this. 

• Get a count of existing parking spaces 

• Diane & John R will get with Pete about methodology to do this.  

• Develop signage for existing locations 

• Still being discussed  

• Continue outreach to neighborhood 

• Diane will gather the emails we have and send a note to all welcoming 

their ideas and help.  

• Town wide survey for parking on Dugway 

• John Cohn will put the same survey out on Front Porch Forum.  



• Begin summarizing findings into document 

• Maybe Kevin…  

Checkered House Bridge Status  

 Highway Department roped off the area and Diane & John added a sign.  

•  Emails with Pete and Lars  

• Lars offered to monitor usage  

Bombardier Meadow  

• Dust Control – Pete will spray the entrance to keep the dust done. RLT is in 

agreement with this procedure. 

• Opening status – opened and in use 

• Plantings for screening – under discussion 

Overocker Park 

• Status of wetlands delineation – Still underway however recreational parking 

was approved for now.  

Round Church 

John Cohn will email Gary Bressor the QR code and the postcards that were 

used last year. 

• Recreation Parking signs  

PAC email address:  

richmondparkingcommittee@gmail.com  

Approve Meeting Minutes – 5/9/22 Added an addendum to last meeting minutes 

capturing the comment that the Huntington end of Dugway Road was okay for 

parking. 

Final agenda item was to thank Lou Borie for his time, energy, and friendship 

during his time on the Parking Advisory Committee! Thank you, Lou!  

7:06 PM Meeting adjourned  

 
 


